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Dear Parents,
Warm Greetings!
We are pleased to inform you that Philippine School Doha will officially open the registration of clubs for this

school year, 2024-2025, on the following dates:

e Sept1to 2, 2024 — registration of old club members to the same club on a first-come, first-served basis
o Sept 3 to 12, 2024 - registration of both old and new members on a first-come, first-served basis

With this, please carefully read the registration process below. The preschool department will issue a different
advisory to pre-schoolers’ parents.

STEP 1 Review the club offerings and fill out the membership form by scanning the QR code below.
You may also visit OSA (Room 1F-20) to get a form.

(If auditions and screenings are applicable, the form must be signed by the club moderator
first, then by an OSA staff member, before proceeding to the cashier.)

STEP 2 Settle the club fee with the school cashier and leave the form there.
Thank you.

Sincerely yours,
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Melissa R. Montayre, MM

VP — Student Affairs
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